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ORANGE COUNTY REASSESSMENTS BEGIN THIS WEEK 

 
Orange County, VA – Orange County recently engaged Wampler-Eanes Inc. to conduct the 2015 
Reassessment of all real estate within the County.  Property Owners can expect to see representatives 
from Wampler-Eanes conducting assessments beginning this week and lasting through about October 
of 2015.  For safety purposes, everyone is encouraged to look for workers wearing County identification 
badges, and driving vehicles with magnetic signs displayed saying, “County Reassessment.” 
 
For more information, please contact the Commissioner of the Revenues office at (540) 672-4441. 
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